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04/05/2021  08:45:352021/0971/P OBJ warren hayward Dear Sir/Madam,

I strongly object to this planning application in the most vehement strongest possible terms.

As the owner of the property below at 1a Gladys Road, privacy -especially in light of recent time with the 

pandemic - is fundamental.

People -particularly women will need to get into the garden and relax maybe sunbathe which will be very 

difficult and intimidating with people (maybe men as the property will be let) peering intrusively down into the 

garden.

I note here are other terraces in area- but these are in main the one house main private whole houses NOT 

maisonettes or houses divided into two so respect and privacy are less important.

It will be a complete game changer and will ruin completely the value of having a rear garden especially in the 

summer months and as we come out of the pandemic where a little outside space is at a premium.

Having spoken to local agents, it will also have a detrimental effect on the market value of my property on the 

ground floor underneath as i will be overlooked.

I request that the council rejects this application for these reasons.
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